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Greater Washington Partnership Statement on Revival  

of Red Line Project in Baltimore 
 

WASHINGTON – Kathy Hollinger, CEO of the Greater Washington Partnership, issued the 
following statement today on Maryland Governor Wes Moore’s announcement to revive the Red 
Line project in Baltimore: 
 
“The Greater Washington Partnership applauds Governor Moore’s announcement of a revived 

process to advance the new Red Line. The Baltimore region has waited long enough for the East-

West rapid transit transformation that can better connect the region, generate shared prosperity, 

and drive regional competitiveness. We look forward to continued collaboration with the Moore-

Miller Administration and the region’s public and private leaders to collectively push forward this 

critical regional transit project that can create jobs, improve mobility, and foster inclusive 

economic growth. Governor Moore’s revived Red Line process takes us one step closer to the 

vision outlined in our Blueprint for Regional Mobility and our partnership with the Greater 

Baltimore Committee to advance Baltimore’s Transit Future.” 

 
In June 2022, the Greater Washington Partnership, in partnership with the Greater Baltimore 
Committee, launched the Baltimore’s Transit Future campaign to build support among leaders in 
the Baltimore region to deliver a transformed transit system for Baltimore residents and 
businesses. Since its launch, more than 70 Greater Baltimore businesses and institutions have 
come together to advance this effort. 
 
Click here to learn more about the Baltimore’s Transit Future campaign. 

 

### 

 

About the Greater Washington Partnership 

Greater Washington Partnership is the first-of-its-kind nonprofit alliance of the region’s most 

influential and leading employers across industry sectors in Maryland, Virginia and Washington, 

DC – all committed to championing the region’s economic growth and vibrancy. Together, we 

leverage our collective experiences, resources and assets to identify shared challenges and offer 

real solutions to the region’s most critical issues including skills and talent, regional mobility, 

infrastructure and inclusive growth. Our goal is to ensure the entire region, from Baltimore to 

Richmond, remains vibrant, economically competitive, prosperous for all and is the best place to 

live, work and build a business. 

https://greaterwashingtonpartnership.com/regional-mobility/baltimores-transit-future/

